Refrigerator News April 22, 2018



This Week at Lincolnshire

Monday, April 23 9:15 a.m. Women's Bible Study 1:00 p.m. Stewardship

Tuesday, April 24 7:00 p.m. Worship and Music

Wednesday, April 25 1:00 – 4:00 p.m. Kitchen Reserved 6:00 p.m. Handbell Practice

> Thursday, April 26 7:00 p.m. Leadership Team

> > Saturday, April 28 VBS Workshop



May 2	Carol Williams
May 8	Aimee Thomas
May 16	Jane Vorndran
May 19	Marv Loutsenhizer
May 21	Laura Revard
May 26	Cindy Revere
May 30	Monabelle Terrell



May 19	James & Terri Woods
May 21	Earl & Judy Harts
May 27	Fred & Becky Oetting

One ought, every day at least, to hear a little song, read a good poem, see a fine picture, and if it were possible, to speak a few reasonable words.

~ G. Cortes (1882-1969)



Dear Lincolnshire Family,

What a wonderful surprise you gave us last Sunday. We so appreciated your kindness. The cake, the candies, the balloons, and the cards were just so very special! We feel that we are the most blessed of pastors for being here with you. Thank-you and may God bless you,

Paul & Cheryl



Thanks to everyone who helped with my recent move to my new house and who brought food.

We had left overs for all the meals for that coming week and that was great!

Blessings to all of you for all your help and friendship.

You are truly a great example of Lincolnshire's loving, caring members.

~ Jan Ward

Vacation Bible School, 2018



"Shipwrecked, Rescued By Jesus"

Planning sessions for this summer's VBS are well underway. Sixteen leaders from First Christian Church, New Ministry Church (Honduran Church) and Lincolnshire Church of the Brethren will attend a workshop on Saturday, April 28th at Concordia Lutheran on Lake Street. The workshop runs from 9:00 to 12:30. Carpooling from Lincolnshire is at 7:55 a.m.



Please invite any children you know from 4-years-old through sixth grade to attend! And please pray for a successful VBS!

Congregational Business Meeting is this morning following the worship service.

Three items are today's agenda:

You will be asked to affirm the District Conference Delegates and Alternate Delegate who will serve at the District Conference on September 14 and 15th at Camp Mack.

You will be asked to affirm the slate of new members to the Leadership Team beginning July 1, 2018.

In addition, the Leadership Team is bringing a written Pet Policy for acceptance.

Please plan to stay for this important meeting.